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Re: Voluntary Cancellation of Certificate of Authonty 

Alltel Communications, Inc. 
IXC No. 4467 (Alltel Long Distance, Inc.) 
Docket No. 960384-TI 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Alltel Communications, Inc. ("ACI") requests, effective immediately or as soon as practical, to 
terminate the Interexchange Carrier ("IXC") certificate referenced above. 

ACI requests to surrender and terminate its certificate of authority to provide IXC services and 
cancellation of tariffs, if any, that it may have filed with the Commission. ACI has no IXC 
customers or operations in the state and therefore, no customers will be affected by this voluntary 
cancellation. 

Please address any questions or correspondence to the undersigned at 501-905-8460 or the 
address (preferable email address) above. 

Sinceray, 

Stepfen B. Rowell 
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